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To Whom It May Concern,

As a Queensland resident I write to implore you not to pass the second Pyne Bill.

Firstly, I urge you to honour your pre-election pledges to the people of Queensland stating publicly that you
 would not alter current abortion laws.

Secondly, I ask you to respect the rights of women and the unborn, as well as medical staff and the public to
 freedom of speech. Do not pass this bill!!

Kind regards
Emma Ninnes

Sent from my iPhone
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